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News from Scandiatransplant office  

 

May 2015 
 

Introduction 
The main topics in this newsletter are developments in YASWA 

- One new module have been implemented 27th of May, 

this is a very essential part of the system 

o All recipients – patient and waiting list 

administration 

o Including STAMP/LAMP administration 

 

Furthermore an updated to the guidelines for prevention of 

transmission of infectious diseases from organ donors to recipient is 

presented on the last page. 

 The new user interface supports and is validated in Goggle 

Chrome and Internet Explorer web-browsers. If available, we 

recommend using Goggle Chrome as the response time is much 

faster. Many of the Internet Explorer versions used on the hospitals 

are old and outdate. 

All previous newsletters can be found on the Scandiatransplant 

web page  

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/news/newsletters 

 

New module   

implemented 

Content 

1 Introduction and purpose 

2  Need help to get started 

with using the new user 

interface? 

2 All recipients – patient and 

waiting list administration 

3 Transmission of infectious 

diseases between donor 

and recipient   

 

Purpose  

By this information letter, we wish to communicate to you about 

status and progress related to the database, collaboration with 

groups related to Scandiatransplant and on-going working 

projects. 

We hope that you will read it and share the information with 

whom it might concern.  

Do not hesitate to contact us at help@scandiatransplant.org for 

further information, ideas, problems and help. 

Scandiatransplant 

Aarhus Universitetshospital, Skejby 

DK - 8200 Aarhus N 

Denmark 

www.scandiatransplant.org 

 

Which web-browser 

to use 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/news/newsletters
mailto:help@scandiatransplant.org
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/
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  Need help to get started with using the 
new user interface?   

 Take a look at the new manuals 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-

allocation/yaswa-manuals 

 Read the newsletters 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/news/newsletters 

 Contact us by phone or help@scandiatransplant.org 

 

 User meetings can be arranged, please let us know if 

this is needed  

 

 

 

 

. 

Getting started 

All recipients  
– patient and waiting list administration 

One of the most essential parts of Scandiatransplant has now 

been converted, tested and implemented to the new user 

interface. The module covers; registration of patient 

information, waiting list administration (entry/active/on 

hold/withdrawal) and STAMP/LAMP. 

https://sc37.scandiatransplant.org/ 

 

A manual describing the usage of the module ‘All recipients’ is 

available: http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-

allocation/All_recipients_11mar2015.pdf 

Guidelines and usage of STAMP/LAMP is presented in details in 

a separate manual: http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-

allocation/Manual_STAMP.pdf 

 

The new module will run parallel in production with the old user 

interface for some time, however we encourage you to start 

using it to get familiar with it.  

If the old system on the old servers breaks down, the new 

system can be up and running against the new virtual servers 

in a matter of minutes. Therefore, you need to be prepared. 

Please do not hesitate to send us any feedback you might 

have and contact us if you have problems with 

login/navigating. 

 

‘All recipients’  

implemented 

Two new manuals are 

available 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/yaswa-manuals
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/yaswa-manuals
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/news/newsletters
mailto:help@scandiatransplant.org
https://sc37.scandiatransplant.org/
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/All_recipients_11mar2015.pdf
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/All_recipients_11mar2015.pdf
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/Manual_STAMP.pdf
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/Manual_STAMP.pdf
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Transmission of infectious diseases between 
donor and recipient   
The guidelines for prevention of transmission of infectious 

diseases from organ donors to recipients have been updated: 

 Hepatitis B and C section has been clarified 

 Anti-CMV IgG test has been moved to the section 

‘Samples taken before donation but analyzed later’  

 Ebola risk is now included in the section ‘Addendum’, 

the text follows the EU guidelines 

 

New version of the guidelines: 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-

allocation/ScandtxInfGuidelines2015inclEbola_5.pdf 
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Updated guidelines 

http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/ScandtxInfGuidelines2015inclEbola_5.pdf
http://www.scandiatransplant.org/organ-allocation/ScandtxInfGuidelines2015inclEbola_5.pdf

